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Today there are thousands of Oregonians who own guns and magazines that SB 348 

would ban that are in common use. 

 

The United States Supreme Court has ruled in DC Vs Heller such laws like SB 348 

are unconstitutional that ban guns in common use. 

 

So my question is; 

 

What is the point of passing new laws which federal courts will strike down?  

 

Instead of wasting our time debating and passing unconstitutional laws that will be 

struck down we should instead be working together on Oregon laws that would have 

a real and lasting impact on gun violence in our state. 


